
From: Heather Odell <heather@odell.net>  
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 9:40 AM 
To: Justin -Lakes Region Water Benes <Lrwater@lakesregionwater.com>; PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Cc: Leah Valladares <leah@lakesregionwater.com> 
Subject: Re: DW 19-135 Wildwood Pump Station 
  

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
Hello, 
Today  Sat, 12/12/20 our water is very gross and brown. The toilet water and shower is very 
brown. I know you are still working on this, but I wanted to let you know. 
Thanks, 
Heather Odell 
#55 Tabor Circle 
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